
 

 

 

IMMIGRANTS ARE ESSENTIAL  
To Help Solve the National Health Care Worker Shortage 

 

1 IN 4 physicians are immigrants 

1 IN 5 hospital support staff are immigrants 

1 IN 6 nurses are immigrants 

500,000 expected nursing shortage by 2030 

124,000 expected physician shortage by 2034 

 
 

The COVID-19 pandemic has magnified pre-existing health care worker shortages, 
delaying care and putting lives at risk. America needs more health care workers 

and support staff, and immigrants are lining up to meet this need.  
 

Please support all of our health care workers.   
SUPPORT any or all of the following proposed legislation.  

 

H.R.3541 & S.1810 - Conrad State 30 & Physician Access Reauthorization Act 

Allow medical trainees on student visas to work in underserved areas and academic medical 

centers and apply for immigrant visas or permanent residence.   

 

H.R.2255 & S.1024 - Healthcare Workforce Resilience Act 

Allow nurses and physicians on the front lines of the COVID-19 pandemic to apply for previously 

unused immigrant visas 

 

H.R.1909 & S.747 - Citizenship for Essential Workers Act 

Allow COVID-19 public health essential workers to apply for and obtain permanent resident status. 
 

           Duke Internal Medicine Residency Program 

Advocacy in Clinical Leadership Track 

Daniella Zipkin, MD 

daniella.zipkin@duke.edu 

 

https://www.congress.gov/bill/117th-congress/senate-bill/1024/text


 

 

 

 


